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The Native Flora of Oregon is a rich heritage that is still vastly under-appreciated by 

most Oregonians.  Biodiversity is not just for academic people and institutions.  The 

diversity of native plants that have been here much longer than Settlers and their 

descendants, is real wealth that endures, if we protect this heritage from loss.  Only 

our ignorance threatens this great wealth. 

 

Please lend your full support to this bill in recognition of the importance of Oregon 

Native Plants. 


